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 First lecture of the year to spotlight virginia davis scarborough,

whose ancestors WERE SOME OF FORT BEND COUNTY’S FIRST COLONISTS

Richmond – The Fort Bend Museum honors long-time Richmond resident and historian Virginia Davis Scarborough at the first lecture of the year. The lecture will take place on Friday, February 5 from 10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. in the historic Fort Bend County Courthouse in downtown Richmond.
Scarborough, who will be 95 in May, has deep ties to the area. Her ancestors were “Old 300” colonists and neighbors across the Brazos with Henry Jones, the first generation of the family legacy told at the George Ranch Historical Park. Her mother was also good friends with Etta Mae Moore (John M. Moore's daughter), and the two were invited to one of William Howard Taft’s presidential events. (The invitation is on display in the 1883 John M. Moore Home.) 

Scarborough taught English for 21 years in LCISD and has a passion for Fort Bend County history that has spanned more than half a century. The lecture will be held in the second floor Commissioner’s Courtroom. The cost is free, but an RSVP is kindly requested to ensure adequate seating. Email Rose Nurre at rnurre@fortbendmuseum.org or call 281-342-6478 to RSVP.
The Fort Bend Museum is located at 500 Houston Street in Richmond and is open Tuesday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. and on Saturdays from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. For more information, visit www.fortbendmuseum.org or call 281-342-6478.
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